Debra Thompson

From:

Sarah Fine <sarah@finewalshlaw.com>

Sent:

Monday, August 7, 2023 1:46 PM

To:

Assembly

Subject:

Re: Selling Lot to PIA "At or Under" Market Value

My apologies, I intended to mean "at or under" assessed value (not market value).

SFW

On Mon, Aug 7, 2023 at 1:43 PM Sarah Fine < sarah@finewalshlaw.com> wrote: Dear Assembly:

At the next meeting, please consider selling the lot to PIA in a direct sale for "at or under market value." This would give the Manager the ability to both pay PIA respect as our sister government and additional room for negotiation.

Further, I specifically support selling the property to PIA <u>under</u> market value as this would free up PIA's resources to help our community as a whole in other ways.

Sincerely yours, Sarah Fine-Walsh



Sarah Fine-Walsh, Attorney
Partner | Fine & Walsh, Attorneys at Law

15 North 12th Street, Suite 213A Petersburg, Alaska 99833

907.650.7589 | sarah@finewalshlaw.com

This email, and any attachments thereto, is intended for use only by the addressee(s) named herein and may contain confidential information, legally privileged information and attorney-client work product. If you are not the intended recipient of this email, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this email, and any attachments thereto, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender by email, telephone or fax, and permanently delete the original and any of any email and printout thereof.